
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

  

of the Rector of the University of Silesia in Katowice of 29 November 
2022 regarding student and employee participation in the Silesian 

Science Festival KATOWICE on 3-5 December 2022 

 
 

Due to the organisation of the Silesian Science Festival KATOWICE taking 

place on 3-5 December 2022 at the International Congress Centre, please 
excuse the absence from classes of students and employees actively 

participating in the Festival. The basis for the excuse is going to be  
a certificate issued by the event organisers.  

At the same time, I respectfully request the Deans to make it possible  
for students and employees to take part in the Silesian Science Festival 

KATOWICE and count their active participation in the Festival on 4-5 
December as participation in the classes.  

The Silesian Science Festival KATOWICE is one of the biggest science 
communication events and one of the most important events in the 

preparation of Katowice to be the European City of Science 2024.  
It is our intention to involve the entire academic community, both 

employees and students of the University of Silesia in Katowice, in shows, 
experiments, presentations, lectures, interviews and discussions. 

  

On behalf of the Rector of the University of Silesia 
  

Vice-Rector for Education and Students  
Katarzyna Trynda, PhD, Associate Professor 

  
Please forward the announcement to students and academics  

in a customary manner. 

 

 


